
                       a symmetrical, compact, strong, upstanding, merry & active dog       SEPTEMBER   2016 

 
                                                                                                                                                       Page  1  

NEWSLETTER 
of the Eastern English Springer Spaniel Club 

     . 

ADDENDUM TO SEPTEMBER EESSC NEWSLETTER 
 

NEW APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 
The following application for membership has been submitted and received by the Board of Directors. 
 
Robert and Kristie Butler 
8 Clearview Drive 
 Cranston, RI 02921 
 
They are hereby submitted to the membership to review as to their suitability for membership in the Club.  
Please submit any comments in writing to Crickett Redmond Kerrebock, Membership Chair at  
rkrk2007@verizon.net  by November 12, 2016. 

 

A REMINDER TO ALL EESSC MEMBERS 

The next newsletter will be published the last week in November.  The deadline for submission of 
brags and articles is November 20th.  Please send in submissions as soon as possible to eliminate a 
crunch here in putting everything together.  We welcome any newsworthy articles related to the club or 
Springers in general.  Send in flyers for upcoming events and seminars or pictures that you think the 
members would enjoy seeing.  With pictures please send a narrative describing the pictures.  .   
We do have an OBITUARY column to keep our members informed of recent deaths and a NEW 
LITTER column for you proud parents to show off your new babies.  We are pretty open to ideas, so send 
in your article and if we deem it to be newsworthy (nothing has ever been rejected) it will be printed. 
With our members spread all over the country, it’s nice to hear about what’s going on in your neck of the 
woods.  
 
Please note all forms are now located at the end of the each Newsletter, including the EESSC New 
Member Application.  Please pass this on to any potential new members that you may know. 
 

Deb Murphy 
Editor 


